05/30/25

Lincoln News

Lincoln Elementary School, Zeeland Public Schools
Phone 616-748-3350 / Attendance 616-748-3360

Important Dates for 25/26 School Calendar

ZPS is pleased to share some important dates for the 2025-2026 school calendar. The full calendar should be available sometime following Spring Break. Notable dates include:

- ◆ 1st Day of School—August 27
- Labor Day—August 29 & September 1
- ◆ Thanksgiving Break—November 26—28
- ◆ Holiday Break—December 22 to January 2
- ♦ Winter Break—February 9—10
- ◆ Spring Break—April 3—10
- Memorial Day-May 25
- ◆ Last Day of School—June 5

Half Days

Lincoln will be having half days of school on June 4, 5, and 6. Dismissal and pickup are at noon. Last day of school is June 6.

No Learning Lab

There will be no Learning Lab on June 3 and 5.

Girls on the Run

The Celebration Run is scheduled for Saturday, May31. See coach for further details.

End of the Year Reminders

- Please submit a transportation request for each enrolled student at zps.org > transportation. This form is required for all students, even if you don't plan on utilizing transportation.
- Please update any personal information (address, phone number, email, etc.)
 with the school office so we can get important information to you this
 summer!
- If your child had medication in the office this year, please pick it up by 3:00pm on Monday, June 12 .
- Please have your child check lost and found for any lost items. Any remaining items will be donated after Monday June 12.

Summer Reading Programs

Please join us in helping to encourage reading over the summer for your child. We will be sending home a Summer At Home Reading Flyer that includes reading activities, a reading log, reading websites, and information about the Zee Bus. Zeeland's Howard Miller Public Library and the ZPS ZeeBus have great opportunities to keep our students reading over the summer. Check them out at http://www.hmpl.org/ and https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WvWJSo6GCu6cYTH-HOLTJ-5UPKYfa6ty/view?usp=sharing.

Summer Food Service Opportunities

The ZPS Food Service Department will be operating summer food service programs (SFSP) and summer meal sites at The Bridge in downtown Zeeland, Helder Park, and Roosevelt Elementary School. Please call the office if you would like more information.

Mark Your Calendars

Lincoln will be hosting our Fall Open House on Thursday, August 21 from 5:00-7:00pm. Please plan to join us to meet your teacher, tour the school and receive important information.

Office Information

Someone will be in the office June 9—13 from 8:00am to 4:00pm. After this date, summer hours will vary. Please feel free to email jzylstra@zps.org with questions or information or call the office (616.748.3350) and we will respond at our earliest convenience. If you have an immediate need or question, please contact our Administration building at 616.748.3000. We will be back in the office for regular business hours on Monday, August 11.

Fitness Frenzy Business Donors Needed

Fitness Frenzy is Lincoln Elementary's only all school fund raiser. Students collect pledges and will spend a portion of Fitness Frenzy participating in a walk-a-thon. The remainder of the day will be spent in team building activities and having fun while being physically active. With this one fundraiser, we are able to purchase books for the Reading at Home library and school library, provide student periodicals, pay for assemblies, fund the walk program and pay for students to attend field trips.

Business Donations help to cover expenses for the day (including a Fitness Frenzy Tshirt for each student, bussing and equipment rental) and allows for all of the money that the students raise to go directly back to benefiting them.